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March 28, 2019 
 

 
Dear Residents, 
 
Please do not leave any food or edibles in the 
common areas both inside and outside of our 
building, including the garden area, in front of 
the building, the parking lots and areas around 
the Swansea Town Hall. 
 
We do not want to attract vermin, rodents or 
other wild animals or pests.  Also, some edibles 
can present a potentially fatal risk to adults and 
children with severe allergies. 
 
Thank you for your understanding and co-
operation.  
 
 
Thank you for your co-operation, 
Board of Directors, 
Swansea Town Hall Residences 


